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PASTOR 
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PAROCHIAL VICAR  
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PERMANENT DEACON 
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PARISH BUSINESS MANAGER 
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Joseph Balaza 

Our Lady of Guadalupe  

Roman Catholic Church,   

Parish Life Center and Parish Offices 

5194 Cold Spring Creamery Road  
Doylestown, PA  18902 
Hours: 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. (Church closes at 3 p.m.) 
 

Phone (267) 247-5374        FAX (267) 247-5402 
 

Website: www.olguadalupe.org 
 

PARISH RECTORY   
Ash Mill Road, Doylestown, PA 18902  

MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil    5 p.m.  

Sunday  8 a.m., 9:30 a.m. and 11 a.m.  
 

WEEKDAY MASSES  

Monday through  Saturday 8 a.m.  

Daily Rosary at 7:30 a.m. Monday through Saturday. 

CONFESSIONS 
Thirty minutes before each weekend Mass in church. 

from the Pastor 
About Our Parish 

Sunday of Divine Mercy 
Acts 4, 32-35 

The whole group was united in heart and soul. 

Psalm 118, 2-4. 13-15. 22-24 
Give thanks to the Lord for he is good, his love is everlasting.  

 

1 John 5, 1-6 
Anyone begotten by God has already overcome the world. 

 

John 20, 19-31  
Thomas believed because he saw the risen Jesus. Although we 

have never seen him, we believe that Jesus is the Christ,  
begotten by God. We give thanks to the Lord that he has 

formed us into a community of believers, united in the spirit. 
 

Third Sunday of Easter 
 Acts 3, 13-15. 17-19, Psalm 4, 2. 4. 7-. 9,  

1 John 2, 1-5, Luke 24, 35-48  

Annual Archdiocesan Wedding Mass 
 

Saturday, April, 28, 5:15 p.m. 
Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter & Paul, Philadelphia 
 

Mass is celebrated to pray for and with married 
couples in the Archdiocese of Philadelphia who 
are newlyweds, who have been married 25 years 
or more or who have been married 50 years or 
more. Archbishop Charles J. Chaput is the  
principal celebrant.  
 

REGISTRATION REQUIRED. For more  
information, please contact the Office for Life and Family at  
215-587-0500, or visit: www.phillycatholiclife.org or email 
famlife@adphila.org. 
 

Friends and family are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

Mothers of Children  

with Disabilities Retreat 
 

Tuesday, May 1, Malvern Retreat House 
 

Sr. Suzanne Mayer, IHM will direct a retreat for mothers and 
grandmothers who are raising children with disabilities and 
also those who have adult children with disabilities. Fr. Jim 
Olson will be the celebrant for Mass. There will be time to 
pray, reflect, and chat with other mothers. To register online 
go to www.opdarchphilly.com. For more information please 
contact Malvern Retreat House at 610-644-0400 or the Office 
for Persons with Disabilities at 215-587-3530. 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/bible/exodus/34:4
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OLG Prayer Line 
We invite you to join us in praying for the following people: 

 

Aden  Armondo Aldonardo   Baby W Barbara Johnny 
Barrett  Jeanette Belz Theresa Brady Janet Brennan 
Haley BriggsMary Louise Brodbine Caylen  Gary 
Conover Maureen Conover  Ed Coyle  Eileen Coyle 

Loretta Dadura Jenny D’Amato  Matt Degennaro  
Amanda Marie Dennis  Waylon Dennis Betty DeMarco  

Pamela Devenny  Laura Elvin William Falvo  
 Ronan Farrell  Ian Fay Danny Feltwell   Maria Fisher 

& Family James Franks  Tina Galloway  Kevin H.  Marie 
H. Joyce Harding  Edward Jensen  Florence Jensen  

Consuelo Juson  Amy K.   Sr. Peter Therese Maraini  
 Kristina & Baby Morgan Sarah L. Evelynn Leah  

  Rev. Peter Lynch   Denise Lynn Mastro  Joey McGuigan  
Jacqueline Mekanik Jack & Lennie Paterno  Sarah Paul 
Nicole Principe   Rebecca Quick  Ruthie Ross  Geraldine 
Schnitzel   Susan Schnitzel  William Servis   Rosanne Steitz 
 Cindy Suppa Tiffany  Samantha Thompson  Lisa V.  

Joyce W.Louise Wasserott  John Watts  
  John Wolf George Z.



To be a member of the “Prayer Team” or to submit a prayer request, 
contact the Parish Office or email olgprayerline@olguadalupe.org.  

All prayer requests will be removed after four weeks. 

Weekly Collection 
Thank You 

 

A “Tithing ” Community 
 

 Palm Sunday 
 Sunday, March 25, 2018  $28,690 
 Weekly Collection Goal  $32,000 
 

 Average for 2017-18  $26,669 
 

 Holy Thursday   $ 3,287 
 Good Friday   $ 2,822 
 Easter Flowers   $ 3,024 
  

 Easter Sunday YTD  $61,216 
 

 Sunday Collections include e-giving contributions. 

Are You Called to Be a Deacon? 
Minister of the Word ∙ Minister at the Altar ∙ Minister of Charity 

While all the baptized are called to share in the mission of  
Jesus, those who are ordained also offer service in a way  
proper to the Sacrament of Holy Orders. A deacon’s ministry 
entails proclaiming, preaching and teaching God’s Word,  
assisting the bishop and priest at the Liturgy, assisting at  
funerals, ministering to the sick and dying, leading the commu-
nity in prayer and in sacramental liturgies, baptizing, witness-
ing marriages, and exercising administrative leadership in the 
Church. A permanent deacon, who may be married, is a  
member of the clergy and shares in the hierarchy of the  
Sacrament of Holy Orders. Through the Sacrament of Holy 
Orders, the deacon is configured to Christ the Servant.  
 

Want to Learn More… 
We invite Catholic men (and wives if married) with a deep 
spiritual life who are between the ages of 29 and 55, and would 
like to discern a call to serve Jesus Christ within the Archdio-
cese of Philadelphia as permanent deacons to contact us for 
more information and to register for the upcoming event. 
 

2018 Permanent Diaconate Information Night 
Thursday, April 19, 7 to 9 p.m. 
Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary - Vianney Auditorium 100 East 
Wynnewood Road, Wynnewood, PA  19096 
 

Registration is required. Please email Laura Nimmons at  
lnimmons@archphila.org the following information:  

Name  Address  Age  Parish  Email  Marital Status  Wife’s 

nameŸ(if married) 

Weekly Intentions 
 

8 a.m.  Monday, April 9 
  The Annunciation of the Lord 
  George Kelnhofer. Sr. and  
  William McDonnell, Sr. 
  Requested by Barbara and George Kelnhofer 

 

8 a.m.         Tuesday, April 10, Easter Weekday 
  Henry Chiaramonte 
  Requested by John and MaryAnn O’Neil 
  and Family 
 

8 a.m.  Wednesday, April 11, Saint Stanislaus 
  Cecelia McVoy 
  Requested by the Simon Family 

8 a.m.  Thursday, April 12, Easter Weekday 
  Susan Ward 
  Requested by the Simon Family 
 

8 a.m.  Friday, April 13, Easter Weekday 
  Paul Hope 
  Requested by Carl and Maureen Sapelli 
 

8 a.m.   Saturday, April 14, Easter Weekday 
  Devin McMearty 
  Requested by the Jusczak Family 
Week of April 8, 2018 
Our Lady of Guadalupe Shrine Candles 

In memory of Theresa Cerulli 
Requested by the LoCastro Family 
 

In memory of Forrest Miller 
Requested by Bud and Karen Fisher 
 

Purchase a candle in the OLG Shrine or an altar candle ($15) 
in honor of your special intention. Contact the parish office. 

mailto:olgprayerline@olguadalupe.org
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Support Our Advertisers 

 

Please consider using the services of our bulletin advertisers. 
Their support of Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish is greatly  
appreciated! 

Parish Ministries 

Respect Life Ministry  

 
Monthly Prayer and Witness at Planned Parenthood 
in Warminster 
 

Thursday, April 12, 9 to 10 a.m. 
Members of our Respect Life Committee will meet at Planned 
Parenthood in Warminster to pray and give witness for the 
crime of abortion. We encourage everyone in the parish to join 
us. Together, in prayer, we can end abortion in our land. 
 
Rachel’s Vineyard Retreats  
for Healing After Abortion 
 

April 13 to 15 
National Shrine of Our Lady of Czestochowa 
This is an extraordinary opportunity for any person who  
struggles with emotional and spiritual pain of past abortion(s). 
The weekend is a unique and effective process designed  
specifically to help you experience the compassion of God. 
There are exercises to help you grieve your loss and an  
opportunity to understand and release the feelings of anger, 
shame, guilt, and grief that frequently accompanies an  
abortion experience. Rachel's Vineyard is a "therapy for the 
soul" which combines a unique and creative process for psy-
chological and spiritual healing. For more information call 
Evelyn (215) 317-5752. All requests are strictly confidential. 
 
Respect Life Ministry Meeting 
 

Saturday, April 21,  8:30 am  
Parish Life Center (upstairs conference room) 
Come and hear about the ideas we have for the upcoming 
months and please bring your ideas too! We are open to all 
suggestions that will build a culture of life in our parish.  

NIGHT WITH THE KNIGHTS 
SOCIAL, Friday, April 20 
First Floor, OLG Parish Life Center 
 

Come join Knights of  
Columbus Council #15590 
and fellow Catholic  
gentlemen to watch the 
Phillies take on the  
Pittsburgh Pirates at home. 
Invitation is open to fellow 

brothers and Catholic gentlemen (18 years and older). Food 
(pizza and wings) and refreshments (including beer for those 
21 and older) will be served. Game scheduled to start at  
7:05 p.m. (doors open at 6:30 p.m.). If you have any questions 
feel free to contact Chris Valeri at (267) 800-4032 (cell) or 
christopherjvaleri@gmail.com.   
 

Hope to see you there! 

Face to Face Ministry Easter 
Events a Success 
 
Many thanks to the OLG parish community for your support 
and generosity with the Easter Giving Tree and OLG’s 1st 
Annual Poor Man’s Supper. Both endeavors were extremely 
successful and Face to Face, the recipients, are forever grateful 
for our support and kindness. Special thanks to PA Soup & 
Seafood Houses for donating a delicious soup for the Poor 
Man’s Supper and to Katie Mullen for coordinating the event.   
 

Interested in joining the Face to Face ministry?   
Email Jeanne Reiche at  JMReiche@yahoo.com or Katie  
Mullen at KatieMullen19@comcast.net 

Would you consider giving generously of your time and 
talents to an organization that has helped thousands of 
women and families facing an unplanned pregnancy?  
 

The Legacy of Life Foundation is having a volunteer  
recruitment day, Monday, April 23, beginning at 10 a.m. in 
our Bucks County Office. If you are interested in learning 
about all the ways to volunteer please RSVP to Diane at  
diane@legacyoflifefoundation.org or call 267-554-7119. We 
are specifically looking for volunteers interested in assisting 
with our parenting program, hotline help, and baby bottle 
drives. Thank you! 

 

mailto:christopherjvaleri@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/KofCOLG/?ref=nf&hc_ref=ARS4yAMT8MhmJi1Fre39CUIVIc8hLgFzfqJcN3Qf29qzMR6YKl4JWcT_jjtcJcnAvcc
mailto:JMReiche@yahoo.com
mailto:KatieMullen19@comcast.net
mailto:diane@legacyoflifefoundation.org
tel:(267)%20554-7119
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OLG 55+ Club Meeting—Guest Speaker 
Wednesday, April 11 
10 a.m., St. John Paul II Room, 2nd Floor, Paris Life Center 
 

A nutritionist from Weis Market will be speaking at our  
meeting and providing light refreshments. All are welcome. 
Meet fellow parishioners and find out about the OLG 55+ 
Club and its trips and activities. For more information contact 
Marie Interian at 215-489-0622. 

Come join us every other Saturday for some inspiring "Small 
Group" discussion. We will read and discuss the Scripture 
readings for the weekend Mass. Light refreshments and heavy 
discussion. The group will meet bimonthly and it is not neces-
sary to attend every week. 
 

Next Meetings, Saturdays, April 14 & 21 
8:30 to 9:30 a.m. (following daily Mass) 
St. Joseph Meeting Room, PLC 
 

Contact Chris Dooner (dunes803@hotmail.com) or Steve Workman 
(stevew1023@gmail.com) for more information. 

OLG Men's Prayer Group  
Why should the women have all the fun? 

Bobby Rydell in Person 

Caesars, Atlantic City 

Wednesday, June 27 

$105 per person 

  Enjoy show and famous hits such as 

“Wildwood Days”, “Volare”, & “Wild One”. 

  Buffet Luncheon and $25 in slot play 

  Transportation and driver gratuity  
 

For more information, contact Pat Price at 215-300-2153, Pat 

Donnelly at 215-598-9763 or Jean Zielke 215-794-1188.  

Book this “Fall Foliage” cruise early for best 
rooms, locations and before price increase. 
Reservation can be cancelled up until May 1. 

The Columbian Squires  

Annual Free Throw Contest 

Saturday, April 14 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Gym 

Donate After all Masses, April 7 and 8 
 

The OLG Squire’s goal  is to make 1,000 free throws. The  
proceeds from this event will benefit St. Jude Children’s  
Research Hospital. Kids of all ages who would like to shoot 
hoops are welcome to come! Members of the Squires will be 
available in the OLG Narthex after Masses for anyone who 
wishes to donate. Thank you in advance for your contribution. 

Ladies of OLG BUNCO Night 
All Ladies of the Parish are invited. 
Thursday, April 12, 6:45 to 8:30 p.m.,  

PLC Social Hall 

Whether  you are a first-time player or a regular to BUNCO, 
this is for you! RSVP needed by April 9. Email Ladie-
sOLG@gmail.com or call/text 215-919-4471. Bring $5 for the 
prize pot! Snacks will be provided. Feel free to BYO drinks. 

OLG 55+ Club  

tel:215-489-0622
mailto:dunes803@hotmail.com
mailto:stevew1023@gmail.com
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Health and Wellness Ministry 
Questions? Contact Maureen Sapelli at  
215-794-5764 or maureenm23@gmail.com. 

Adult Faith Formation 

April Food Drive, Doylestown Food Pantry 

Weekend of April 21 and 22, Bring donations to Narthex 

All non-perishable food is welcome. Thank you for all you 
do! The specific requests from the pantry are: 
 

 canned meat, spam and tuna 
 canned fish other than tuna (sardines, clams, pink salmon) 
 stews and cream soups 
 mayo, mustard and ketchup 
 jars of spaghetti sauce  
 juice boxes and coffee 

 kid-friendly snacks. 

Easter Food Drive—thank you! 
The Easter drive was very successful thanks to your extreme 
generosity. Parishioners donated 88 complete Easter dinners 
and over 2,000 pounds of extra food. Donations also included 
20 hams, $280 in cash, and $20 in gift 
cards. The Knights of Columbus donated 
60 hams and the PREP children donated 
approximately 300 chocolate bunnies for 
the children whose parents go to the 
Doylestown pantry. 

“Laudato Si – On Care for 
Our Common Home” Study 
 

Pope Francis’ letter is an intelligent, 
thoughtful essay on the environmental 
problems affecting our planet, and why 
everyone on the earth should care.  
Much more than just dealing with the 
dangers of climate change, the  
encyclical covers all the threats to "our 
common home," based on Catholic  
social teaching - avoiding the idol of 
excessive consumerism and showing 
care for the least of God's children. 
 

John Humphreys, parishioner, scientist and conservationist, 
will be running a course to "dig deep" into this masterly  
encyclical. Participants will cover the key points of the  
encyclical, explore the science behind the text, and discuss 
what we as individuals, as well as a community, can do to care 
for God's creation. 

 

Sessions (choose one) 
Mondays, 7:30 - 9 pm (April 16 - May 14),  
Parish Life Center 
Wednesdays, 10 - 11:30 am (April 11 - May 9), Parish Life Center 
 

A copy of the encyclical will be made available to each partic-
ipant. Register by emailing johnnydogmatic@comcast.net - 
please provide full name and telephone number, as well as 
specifying which day you'd prefer. 

Marriage Encounter Weekends 
 

As we deal with the final days of winter, it is a 
great time to think about spring and new begin-
nings.  It is also a great time to refresh your  
marriage with a Marriage Encounter Weekend. For 

more information or to register go to www.wwme-philly.org 
or call 484-393-1645.  Start the new season off right – with a 
Weekend of Discovery and a Lifetime of Love!    
 

April 13-15, 2018, Sheraton Great Valley, Frazier, PA 

July 13-15, 2018, Our Lady of Czestochowa, Doylestown, PA 

HOLY LAND WITH FATHER NAVIT 
February 28 through March 10, 2019 
 

Walk where Jesus walked. Pray at the sites of Jesus’  
conception at Nazareth’s Basilica of the Annunciation and His 
birth in Bethlehem’s Church of the Nativity. Sail on the Sea of 
Galilee. Walk the Via Dolorosa to the Church of the Holy 
Sepulchre. Travel with Father Zachary Navit for the trip of a 
lifetime to the land of the Bible. For information about the 
itinerary, pricing, and registration, contact Susan at  
800-842-4842 or susan@select-intl.com, or visit  
www.selectinternationaltours.com. 
 
Wine and Cheese Information Night & Social 
Wednesday, May 9, 2018, 7 p.m. 
Saint Mary Center Community Room  
701 Lansdale Avenue, Lansdale, PA 

tel:215-794-5764
mailto:maureenm23@gmail.com
mailto:johnnydogmatic@comcast.net
tel:(800)%20842-4842
http://www.selectinternationaltours.com/
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Contact OLG Youth Ministry 
Lisa Kopertowski, Director of Youth and Young Adult Ministry 

youthministry@olguadalupe.org —267-247-5374 

Little Flowers Girls Club, Girls Age 6 to 11 
Meetings the first and last Sunday of each 
month. You can join at any time. 
 

11 a.m. to 12:15 p.m., Blessed Frassati 

Youth Room 2nd Floor, Parish Life Center  

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 

Attention 7
th

 and 8
th

 Grade Students! 
Sundays, 4:30 to 6 p.m. 
Blessed Frassati Youth Room, 2nd Floor, Parish Life Center 
Meetings—March 25 (XLT at OLMC) 
 

Attention High School Students! 
Sundays, 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
Blessed Frassati Youth Room, 2nd Floor, Parish Life Center 
Meetings—March 25 (XLT at OLMC) 

Youth & Young Adult  

Happenings 

Steubenville, Ohio 2018 

Friday, June 15 through Monday, June 18, 2018 
 

This June dozens of teens will travel from OLG to the  
Franciscan University in Steubenville, Ohio for a weekend 
like none other. Students who are currently in 8th, 9th, 10th, 
11th or 12th grade are eligible. Seats are limited. Trip  
includes an overnight stay in Hershey, PA and a day at  
Hershey Park. Contact Lisa K. for more information. 

Help Our Teens Earn 

Money and Get to 

World Youth Day! 
 

Do you need your lawn cut, your leaves raked, your garage 
cleaned, errands run, dog walked, a baby sitter, etc.?  We have 
several teens from the OLG Youth Ministry who want to  
attend the 2019 World Youth Day with Pope Francis and 
2,000,000 other young Catholics. The teens are looking to earn 
funds to make their trip less financially burdensome. If you 
have any need that you feel they can help with, contact Lisa K. 
 

World Youth Day 2019—Panama City, January 20-28, 2019 
If anyone is interested in attending WYD, contact Lisa Koper-
towski. Trip is open to anyone 15/16 years of age and older. 

Blessed Frassati 

Feast Day  

Celebration!  

Verso I’alto 
 

Sunday, April 8 
7th/8th grade - 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. 
HS—6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
 

The Feast Day of Blessed Frassati is April 6. Since he is our 
youth ministry’s patron, the one to whom we look to for  
inspiration and guidance as young people in the world today, 
we will celebrate him with an “Italian Festival Dinner”. See 
the sign-up genius for food donations. If you are not part of 
our youth ministry, but are a teen interested in coming, please 
contact Mrs. K. 

Morning or Evening Tours 
Girls in 5th, 6th and 7th grade are invited to explore Gwynedd 
along with at least one parent for a morning or evening tour. 
Select dates available now through April/May. Register today! 
 

7th Grade Practice Test 
The 7th Grade Practice Test for girls considering applying to 
Gwynedd in the Fall will be held on Saturday, April 28 or 
Sunday April 29. Information and registration available at 
gmahs.org/admissions 
 

Mercy Mixer 2.0 & $10,000 Raffle! (age 21 and older) 
Friday, April 20, 7-10:30 p.m., Gwynedd Gym and Courtyard 
The event will feature a Wine and Beer Garden with music of 
two bands: Rose’s Cross (with Guy Lee P’16, ’18) and The 
Elastic Wasteband (with Mike O’Malley P’16, ’20). For more 
information call 215.646.8815 extension 326 or go to 
www.gmahs.org/mercymixer. 

Saint Andrew Catholic School  
and Preschool Open House 
Thursday May 3, 7 to 8:30 pm.   
 

Guided tours will take guests throughout the school building 
presenting all the extraordinary programs available. Preschool 
children must be either three or four years old by September 
1.  For the 2018-2019 school year we are adding two new full-
day programs to our  three-year-old class. We will now offer a 
3 Full Day or a 5 Full day program. Kindergarten children 
must be 5 years old by September 1. For more information, 
contact Saint Andrew School at 215-968-2685 or visit our 
website at www.standrewcec.com. 

http://gmahs.org/admissions
tel:(215)%20646-8815
https://www.gmahs.org/mercymixer
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